LONDON BOROUGH OF LAMBETH

THE BUILDING (LOCAL AUTHORITY CHARGES)
REGULATIONS 2010

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that under the provisions of
Section 3 of the Building (Local Authority Charges)
Regulations 2010, London Borough of Lambeth Council
has amended its scheme for the recovery of building
regulation charges and the revised scheme will come
into effect on the 22 June 2020.

A copy of the revised Scheme of Charges can be
requested by email to buildingcontrol@lambeth.gov.uk. It
can also be inspected by appointment at the offices of
Lambeth Building Control on weekdays between the
hours of 9am and 5pm. The office address is Civic
Centre, 6 Brixton Hill, London, SW2 1EG.

Nitesh Pankhania
Head of Building Control




